
 

 

 

 
 
 

Cancellation Notice Invitation for Bids  

Optical Character Recognition 

Invitation for Bid # BPM021880 

 

January 5, 2021 

 

 

The Executive Director of the Maryland Health Benefit Exchange (“MHBE”) has determined it to 

be in the MHBE’s best interest to cancel the above referenced IFB; these items are not deem 

necessary at this time.  

 

IFB # BPM021880 is hereby cancelled in its entirety in accordance with §6 of the IFB.  The MHBE 

will post a new solicitation in the coming days through eMaryland Marketplace Advantage and 

MHBE’s website; you are encouraged to respond to the new IFB once issued.   

 

    

Raelene Glasgow 

Procurement Officer 


